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To: Open Government Partnership (OGP) Steering Committee Co-chairs

Young Chin
Minister of the Interior and Safety

Government of the Republic of Korea

Fabiana Dadone
Minister of Public Administration

Government of the Italian Republic

María Baron
Global Executive Director

Directorio Legislativo

Aidan Eyakuze
Executive Director

Twaweza

Dear Co-chairs,

With this letter I would like to assert the willingness and ability of Ozurgeti 

Municipality City Hall to take an active part in the Open Government Partnership 

(OGP) Local Program should Ozurgeti Municipality Assembly is selected as a 

member. 



We stand ready to closely cooperate with the Municipality Assembly during the co-

creation and implementation of the OGP Local Action Plan and provide any 

necessary assistance to guarantee our successful participation in the OGP Local 

Program and realization of the commitments we plan to undertake.

Ozurgeti Municipality City Hall shares the fundamental values of accountability, 

transparency, participation and responsiveness. We strongly believe that our 

municipality’s participation in the OGP Local will be an important milestone to further 

work towards ensuring that our policies are guided by the principles of open 

government.

Ozurgeti Municipality is a proud member of the OGP Georgia process. We have 

achieved significant results throughout the implementation of the last two OGP 

NAPs. In this capacity, we acquired valuable experience of successful cooperation 

with the local civil society. Moreover, City Hall has an exemplary track record of 

cooperation with our legislative body. The City Hall and Assembly always work 

together to ensure our policies are designed with and for the benefit of our citizens.

I would like to thank you for considering Ozurgeti Municipality to be a member of this 

extraordinary network. The City Hall is eager to work with the Assembly to implement 

best practices of the open government within the framework of the OGP Local 

Program.

We are looking forward to our fruitful cooperation.

Sincerely,

Konstantine Sharashenidze

Mayor, Ozurgeti Municipality City Hall 

კონსტანტინე შარაშენიძე

მუნიციპალიტეტის მერი
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